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D.O. No.: 7-1/2013-B&CS Dated: 20" February, 2014

Dear ; V,\ jvi [,(a)

Please refer to your D.O. letter No.-38011/1/2013-FM/463 dated 9th April, 2013, wherein
TRAI has been requested to give its recommendations on the amount of migration fee to be
charged from existing FM operators on their migration from Phase-Il to Phase-IIl and
subsequent clarifications vide letters dated 29th August 2013, 5th November 2013 and 22nd
November 2013.

Z In this connection, TRAI had issued a consultation paper on “Migration of FM Radio
Broadcasters from Phase-II to Phase-11I" on 3™ December 2013, seeking comments/views of the
stakeholders.

3. Based on the examination of the issue through the consultation process, the Authority has
finalized its recommendations which are enclosed herewith.

4. As per the practice, a copy of this letter, along with enclosures, is being placed on the website
of TRAI www.trai.gov.in.

SN @Q&M‘”

Yours sincerely,

Encl : as above

Shri Bimal Julka,
Secretary,
Ministry of Information and Broadcasting,

Shastri Bhawan,
New Delhi- 110001



